
  

 

 

 

 

Public Notification 

Bridge Street Water Main Works – Commencing Soon 

Trazlbat will begin water main works in the downtown area starting next week as part of planned infrastructure 
upgrades. 

Stage 1 – Exploratory Investigations 
Commencing next week, Trazlbat will carry out exploratory investigations to locate existing underground utilities. This 
phase is expected to take approximately 1 week. 
Please note: There will be no water outages during this stage. 

Stage 2 – Water Main Replacement Works 
After Stage 1, Trazlbat will begin replacement of water mains along Bridge Street, Uralla. The works will take place 
within the parking lanes in the following locations: 

1. Eastern side – from Salisbury Street to Hill Street 
2. Eastern side – from Hill Street to across from the Brewery 
3. Western side – from Hill Street to the Brewery 

Work Zone affected by these works 

 



 

  

Schedule and work times 

Works are estimated to start from next week with standard hours of operation: 

• from 7:00am to 5:00pm Monday to Friday 

• from 7:00am to 3:00pm on Saturday. 

• No works on Sunday and Public Holiday 

What to expect 

• Parking will be affected in the working area. However, we will try to minimize the working area at each time, 
limiting it just to parking spaces between or near two garden islands. Each working area (highlighted below in 
different colours) should require no more than 2-3 days of work, after which it will be re-opened to the public as 
usual. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Limited footpath impacts may occur, with pedestrian access maintained wherever possible 
• Access to and from Hill Street may be restricted during intersection works (2-3days) with detours in place 
• The contractor will work closely with Council to minimise disruption to business access, driveway access, and 

outdoor seating. However, some temporary impacts are anticipated and appreciated in advance 

Water outages will not occur during the initial investigation works and construction works. However, isolated water 
main shutdowns will be required at the final connections to the existing water mains.  

Affected properties will be notified in advance of any planned outages. 

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we carry out these essential infrastructure improvements. 

For further updates, please stay tuned to upcoming notifications.  

 


